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Red Class have spent lots of 
time this week thinking about 
distances. They’ve looked at 
maps to investigate what’s 
further away and closer. 

Orange Class have been 
looking at different materials 
this week. They’ve sorted 
items out into their materials, 
describing the distinguishing 
properties of them.  

Year 2 have been learning 
about Victorian Games this 
week by learning the rules, 
playing, and taking it in turn to 
join in the Victorian fun ahead 
of their school trip. 

Green Class enjoying a 
fantastic archery lesson today, 
with many of them choosing to 
attend the after school club. 
We’d love to hear your 
feedback! 
 
Talked a lot about Ancient 
Greeks this week. They’ve 
located modern Greece, and 
are learning about the historic 
timeline. Can you research any 
interesting facts? 

Year 5 have been painting 
Rainforest flowers in the style 
Henri Rousseau this week. 
They have also worked hard on 
their short and long 
multiplication in Maths. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 have been narrative 
writing this week. They used 
their imaginations by adding 
their own narratives to stories 
without words.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Park Run Takeover 
 

Would your child like to join Mrs Malcolm, Mrs Lawrence, Mrs Aylett, Miss Birbeck, Miss 
Roulston, Miss Randall and lots of our fantastic parent helpers and their friends for a fun 
run or walk on Sunday for the St Lawrence Park Run Takeover? All you need to do is this: 
 

• Register your child with Park Run here: 
www.parkrun.org.uk/colchester-juniors/ 

• Print out their barcode (email the office with the document if you 
don’t have a printer) 

• Turn up at Old Heath Recreation Ground by 8:45am on Sunday 9th 
June for 8:50am registration 

• Buy yourself a coffee or bacon sandwich to celebrate at the end! 
• (Children have the option of wearing their St Lawrence t shirts if 

they’d like to) 

 

 
 
 

Whole school attendance this week: 97.52% 
 
 

 Foundation 
Stage Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 

 
Year 5 

 
Year 6 

Percentage 93.95% 97.37% 96.98% 96% 98.33% 100% 100% 
Absences 15 6 7 8 4 0 0 
Lateness 1 1 2 1 3 3 0 

 

 

 
If you could bring back an extinct animal, what would it be? 

By Charlie in Year 6 

Head Teacher 
Awards 

 

Dennis in Year 1 
 
 

 

Key Stage 1 Winning Answer by Jake in Fondation Stage 
I would bring back a wolly mammoth and feel his coat 

Key Stage 2 Winning Answer by Cecily in Year 4 
I would bring back the wolly mammoth because when they were 

on Earth, there was no littering or rubbish on the floor 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjoz7frmPjOAhWCshQKHeSbBuQQjRwIBw&url=https://www.tumblr.com/tagged/thunk-show&bvm=bv.131783435,d.ZGg&psig=AFQjCNHHKuvwcVPYRzhGqnFNpzuLAAf9UQ&ust=1473163726646017


Head Teacher: Kerry Malcolm 
St. Lawrence Church of England Primary School 
Rectory Road 
Rowhedge 
Essex CO5 7HR 
 
If your personal details have changed, or you would like to update the consents we hold for you, please notify us in writing. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Year 3 at Abbotts Hall Farm 
Year 3 enjoyed a fantastic day at Abbotts Hall Farm this week. They went on a farm walk and identified trees and insects, 

listened for wildlife, made natural art, cooked bread over a fire, and made butter! It got quite damp towards the end of the day 
(making bread-making particularly difficult), but spirits remained high with fantastic Green Class! 

 

Thank you year 3 for being such wonderful ambassadors to St Lawrence, and a huge thank you to our fantastic parent 
volunteers, Mrs Parker, Miss Riley, and Mr Coker.  

 

    

  

School Uniform 
 

As is normal over the summer 
period, School Trends will extend 
their turnaround time for delivery 

of ordered school uniform to 3 
weeks. This means that if you would 

like new uniform to arrive by the 
autumn term, please place aqn 
order by 9th August (for home 

delivery), and 24th June (for school 
delivery). I have had every 

assurance that they have more than 
able to cope with demand this year  
- having restructured their business, 

however as usual please do keep 
me posted if you are concerned for 

an order placed. Thank you!! 

Clean Air Heroes 
 

Next week marks the beginning of our summer leg of Clean Air Heroes, where we 
have the opportunity to win a financial donation to the conservation of rhinos in 

the wild by Colchester Zoo. Being quite a local school we have been given difficult 
targets to reach – that it would be amazing to get! So please encourage your child 

over the course of the three weeks to  

cycle, scoot, or walk to school as much as they can! 
 

 


